


A note from  
Sheridan PTG!
Our Spaghetti Feed and 
Silent Auction is coming 
up on Thursday May 18th 
from 5:00 – 7:00 pm.

If you or someone you 
know can donate items or 
services for the Auction 
or if you have time to 
volunteer that night please 
contact Angi Johns @ 354-
4100 or swing by school 
and pick up the volunteer 
packet.

McTeacher Night Take II  On March 16th from 5:00 – 7:00 come join us at McDonalds @ 15 S Havana.  All proceeds will go towards World Book Online.  This is an online encyclopedia resource that is tailored to fit the learning of all our Sheridan students.  This is a reliable and safe platform for our students to practice their research skills. This online program will be available to ALL classrooms.

Come to the book fair for your chance to win a free 
book in our guessing contests!

Bring your spare change in to your class all month long 
for your teacher to buy new books for your classroom.  
The top 3 classrooms with the most change brought in 

will also win a free book for the classroom.

The book fair will be during conference week Monday 
March 27th – Thursday March 30th.  

Monday, Wednesday and Thursday the book fair will be 
open from 1:00 -4:00 pm.  Tuesday the book fair will 

be open from 1:00 – 6:30 pm.

ASB Spirit Week 
March 20-24th 

Monday: 
Twin Day

Tuesday: 
MisMatch Day

Wednesday: 
Super Hero/Disney Day

Thursday: 
PJ Day

Friday: 
Sports Team Day



Counselor Corner:

	March 10 and 24

	April 14 and 28

	May 19

Remaining Early 

Release Days

Attendance Line 
354-4157   
If your child is going to be absent or 
tardy, please notify the school. Our 
attendance hotline is available 24 
hours a day at 354-4157. Please use 
this number to report your child’s 
absence rather than calling the 
office. In addition, because of new 
state requirements regarding illness 
reporting, please be as specific as 
possible as to why your child is absent 
(cold, flu, sore throat, etc…). 

Just like adults, children experience a variety of emotions.  
Sometimes it is hard for them to manage their strong 
feelings and they may overreact or shut down.  If you see 
your child experiencing difficulty, help them to name their 
feeling (“it looks like you are feeling angry/sad”).  Allow 
your child time to talk about what is making them feel this 
way and then encourage them to think about what helps 
them feel better.  We all need a toolbox full of options 
so that we can use whatever tool may work for us at the 
time.  Remind your child that all feelings are okay, it’s 
what we do with them that counts!

End of Day Student 
Sign Out and 
Messages
 We all understand that there are 
times that picking up your student 
just before school is out due to 
appointments, etc., cannot be 
avoided. We would like to request 
your assistance in trying to avoid 
this time of day, if possible. It is very 
disruptive to the class as teachers 
are usually giving end of the day 
direction to their students. 

We also receive a lot of requests 
from parents to get last minute 
information to their students 
at the end of the day. It is very 
helpful for students to know what 
they are to do at the end of the 
day prior to coming to school. If 
there are changes for after school 
for your student, please try and 
communicate that change to your 
child (ren) the evening before. 
Thank you for your assistance.

We do not allow students to use the 
office phone to make arrangements 
to go to a friend’s house. The office 
phone is for emergencies only.

For more information on events 
happening at Sheridan visit our 
Facebook Page

Please 
use 

extra 
caution 

when driving 
around our school.  

Please do not park 
in the bus bay when 

picking up or dropping 
off students.

Safety  
Spot

Conferences/Early 
Dismissal Schedule

MARCH 27-31
Grades K-6 

8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.



REMEMBER 
We’re on the web!
Just visit 
www.spokaneschools.org/sheridan

Visitor Sign-In  
Guest Badges

Parents and visitors, when 
you enter the building for any 
reason, please stop in at the 
office and put on a “visitor 

badge”.  We monitor the 
hallways closely to ensure the 
safety of your student and ask 
anyone without identification 
to return to the office to get 
a badge.  We are aware that 

parents sometimes need to stop 
in quickly to bring an item to a 
child, but our first priority is to 
protect our students.  Please, 

if you are visiting, you need to 
sign in.  Thank You!

Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal 
and state rules and regulations and does not 

discriminate on the basis of age, sex, marital status, 
race, color, creed, national origin, the presence 
of any sensory, mental, or physical disability, or 
the use of a trained dog guide or service animal 
by a person with a disability, sexual orientation 

including gender expression or gender identity, or 
honorably discharged veteran or military status. 

This holds true for all students who are interested 
in participating in educational programs and/or 

extracurricular school activities, and provides equal 
access to the Boy Scouts and other designated 

youth groups.  Inquiries regarding compliance and/
or grievance procedures may be directed to the 
school district’s officers as follows: Title IX/Staff 
Civil Rights Officer, Tennille Jeffries-Simmons, 

(509) 354-7265 • Harassment, Intimidation, 
Bullying (HIB)/Student Civil Rights Officer, Dr. 

Adam Swinyard (509) 354-7393, • 504 Compliance 
Officer, Gwen Harris (509) 354-7393 • ADA Officer, 

Tennille Jeffries-Simmons (509) 354-7265 • 
Affirmative Action Officer, Mary Templeton, (509) 

354-5961 • Equal Opportunity Officer, Ramon 
Alvarez, (509) 354-7344* 200 N. Bernard Street, 

Spokane, WA 99201-0206.

This newsletter sponsored by Sheridan ASB.

Kindergarten Registration  
begins in March  
and continues through end of the 
school year
8:15 AM to 3:45 PM daily
Students entering Kindergarten must meet the 
following requirements:  

Entrance Age:  Students entering Kindergarten 
must be five years of age on or before August 31.  A 
birth certificate or other legal document showing 
date of birth must be presented at the time of registration.

Immunizations:  Students entering Kindergarten should have completed 
the following series of immunizations.

•	 4 DTaP if the last dose given on or after the age of four years

•	 3 IPV (Polio) if last dose is given on or after age four OR 4 doses, if all 
are given before age four

•	 2 MMR received at or after one year of age and at least 28 days apart

•	 3 HEP B (given at the recommended intervals)

•	 2 Varicella (Chickenpox) received on or after the 1st birthday and at 
least 28 days apart OR signed verification of disease from health care 
provider.

Registration is not considered final and class placement will not be made 
until immunizations are all completed.

In addition, please bring proof of address in the form of a utility bill, lease, 
etc…

Information about supplies, Open House and visitations will be included in 
the registration packets.

Helpful Tips For Successful  
Parent-Teacher Conferences

yy Be on time for conferences and respect time limits.

yy Be honest with teachers and make your concerns known.

yy Reflect on your child before the conference and try to prepare specific 
questions to ask. 

yy Ask if the student is to 
attend the conference.

yy Try not to put a 
teacher (or a child, 
for that matter) 
in the middle of a 
family conflict.

yy Ask for specific 
suggestions to 
help your children 
at home.


